
Greenfield Fire Department
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes
July 10, 2017, 18:30 pm

P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 Louise Gryval H.R. X 19 David Simmons, Lieut.

X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 David Hall, Chief X 20 Ariel Temple
X 3 Caleb Black X 12 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 21 Anna Voglino
X 4 Chris Borden X 13 Dylan Jones
X 5 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Jeff LaCourse, Dep.
X 6 Peter Censabella X 15 Moto Maguire
X 7 Tyler Chilelli, Lieut. X 16 Dave Martin, EMD
X 8 Karen Day A.A X 17 Garrett Prince

X 9 Kelsea Dubey X 18 Kyle O’Dowd

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:30

2. ATTENDANCE: See list above.

3. VISITORS: Nicholas Heckman (friend of Trent Dubey) & Patrick Puffer

4. NEW APPLICANTS: Nicholas Heckman was welcomed by Chief Hall

5. MINI TRAINING: Chief Hall gave a Powerpoint presentation for pumping Engine 3

6. APPARATUS REPORTS:
● 13 Rescue  1: In service – New thermometer has to be cleaned each time. Wipes are in the tray above.
● 13 Rescue  2: Being worked on – Dave Martin will need help. R2 should be used for woods rescue.
● 13 Engine 3: In service
● 13 Ladder 1: In service
● 13 Brush 1: Won’t be ready until end of July – will use old until then
● 13 Utility 1: In service but not for long
● 13 Boat 1: On hold – use rubber boat instead

7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:
● Training:   From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30

● Rescue Training:   1st Tuesday – Assessment lecture – Captain Batty

● Fire Training: 2nd Tuesday – Deputy LaCourse will be using piercing nozzle – pump handle

● Fire Training: 3rd Tuesday – Open – maybe foam training

● Other Training Opportunities: None reported

8. OLD BUSINESS:

 Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.

 Firewood – Chris Borden reported that we made $2284 so far this season. Non-GFD members who are helping are
Mrs. Moto, Kristine Hall, Louise Gryval, and Dave McMann.

 Deputy LaCourse needs CPR expiration dates.

 Don’t forget to clean your turn-out gear.

 Tyler Chilelli will have the inventory done by next month
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9. NEW BUSINESS:

 Louise Gryval asked for the new members to fill out the insurance paperwork

 Innoculations – for Hep B – Captain Batty and EMD Martin will handle this

 Nick Heckman will get a green front on his helmet

 A gated relief valve has been ordered

 SCBA Masks need identity tags – Chief Hall will order them. Caleb Black will get a list of names.

Grant proposals:
1. Lowes Grant for a Prima Vent System for the truck bays. They will install it and paint the walls.

2. A used tanker from the US Government. It should be relatively new. The transfer cost will be minimal.

3. Dryer for turn-out gear out of Greenfield, MA

4. Wildland fire equipment

10. ANNOUNCEMENTS:
 Thank you to all who came to Fire Night. Your attendance helped us make the in-kind match for the Emergency

Operations Plan grant.

 The Greenfield Fireman’s Association will hold a Pancake Breakfast on July 22nd , 8-11 am. They need people to
wash cars. Captain Borden will get a chamois.

 MCI Kits – Old kit is in Rescue 1, also Rescue 2, now fully equipped

 DPW Manager, Neal Beauregard resigned and Acting Manager is Todd Mason. His number is 554-7039

 Incidents – At the Father’s Day 3 Alarm – members experienced heat related stress due to having gear on during the
way down. Dress light under gear. Don’t put water down your neck with your gear on. It can cause burns.

 There was a false alarm at Barbara C. Harris Camp at 3AM. Both an engine and rescue showed up. People were
impressed by our turn out. Chief Hall was very proud of the department.

 Burn building: Was planned to be a concrete building and American Steel was going to help with the concrete walls.
The Brentwood facility got shot down because they don’t have new monitoring equipment. It costs about $50,000.
However, it is not needed with a wooden building. After the experience with the building at Oak Park, Chief Hall
reconsidered. Now the Chief proposes building a ranch house each year at the Recycling Center. This could allow us
to use it to train all summer, then burn it down and build it again in the spring. He is moving forward with this idea.

 Captain Batty met with Deputy Patrick to set up a joint EMS training. He will supply us with a list of necessary
equipment.

 Thank you, Garrett for dinner!!!

11. Dinner for August: Caleb Black

Next Business Meeting: August 7th

MEETING ADJOURNED:  20:15

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Day, Administrative Assistant


